
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR STUDENT HAS TISSUES WITH HIM/HER. 
Send in a box for the class! 

The Leopard’s Tale 
Lime Kiln Middle School 
11650 Scaggsville Road 

Fulton, MD   20759 
November 25, 2015 

 

Main Office:  410-880-5988 
Student Services:  410-880-5997 

Health Room:  410-880-5996 
Fax  410-880-5996 

Media Center:  410-880-5916 

IMPORTANT DATES:  
December 7   Orchestra Concert, 7 pm 
December 8   Band Concert, 7 pm 
December 9   Pei Wei Dobbin Center, GOTTA EAT NIGHT 
December 15  Chorus Concert 
December 24 – Jan 3 Winter Break, All schools and offices closed. 
January 11   Panera Bread Columbia Mall, GOTTA EAT NIGHT 
 

Intramural Information 
  Soccer starts December 2nd 
   
 
Gratitude is the inward feeling of kindness received.  Thankfulness is the natural impulse 
to express that feeling.  Thanksgiving is the following of that impulse.   
-Henry Van Dyke 
 
 What a wonderful past two weeks at Lime Kiln!   Parents enjoyed visiting classes 
during American Education Week.  Eighth grade Spanish students experienced flamenco 
dancing on their field trip.  On Monday, our students and staff ran our annual Turkey 
Trot, waving as we went past the farm.  Today, eighth grade students participated in 
Career Day where they learned about a variety of careers from many speakers, including 
engineers, graphic designer, veterinarian, nurse, entrepreneurs from Scoop and Paddle, 
referee, to name a few.  We celebrated students who made the Principal’s Honor Roll 
with treats Monday and Tuesday.   We are enjoying seeing so many families during our 
parent-teacher conferences.  A special thank you to our PTA for a delicious dinner for our 
staff! 
 As we reflect this season, we are so grateful for our wonderful students, 
supportive parents, and our staff.  All of you make Lime Kiln a wonderful place to be.  
We wish you a very happy, restful, and safe Thanksgiving with friends and family. 
 
 



PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR STUDENT HAS TISSUES WITH HIM/HER. 
Send in a box for the class! 

Thank you to our wonderful PTA  
for the delicious dinner on  

Monday evening.  Special thanks 
to Zeynep McGowan for all of her special dishes and 

coordinating the meal. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


